
After 33 Years of Service  

John Maczko   

 

     Has Finally Gotten His  

   Green Light for Retirement 

 
           

             He can reduce his 

speed  

        and enjoy 

his days 

                                                                                       
His time with the city is set to   expire 

on Thursday, March 15th  
   
     Please join us in Congratulating John: 

          THURSDAY, MARCH 8TH  
          1:00 – 3:00 PM  

                                      CITY HALL – ROOM 40 A& B 

There will also be an opportunity to celebrate with John at an                                             
informal gathering at: 

 

                                 Summit Brewing Company 
           (910 Montreal Circle off of W. 7th Street) 

         THURSDAY, MARCH 8TH from 4:00 – 7:00 PM             
(Stop by to say hi and wish him well!) 


